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Between my travelling and having dear friends to stay ,time is short this week so the Bulb Log is mostly a pictorial 

survey of some of the troughs and slab beds as they start to get some colour after the long wet winter. 

 
Many saxifrages that have grown well through our colder winters, even to the extent of being totally enclosed in 

ice, have suffered varying degrees of die back from our excessively wet winter. Despite excellent drainage many 

rosettes rotted while in some extreme cases the roots also rotted away. The survivors are now making new growth 

and I hope for a good recovery. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our mini-hosta 

trough which was one of 

a number of matching 

planters we bought at a 

closing down sale some 

35 years ago. In the early 

spring I lifted and split 

the plants to space them 

out better. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A grouping of troughs around the North West slab bed shows how each one is planted differently. I love trying out 

new ways of growing plants and view every trough as an experiment in creating a mini habitat.  


